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Flexible working support 

Capita, funded by the Department for Education (DfE), 
are delivering a programme to promote flexible working 
practices in Multi-Academy Trusts and schools, which 
includes a series of free training and support webinars. 

Webinar and resource topics will include,  
amongst others: 

•	 Implementing flexible working 

•	 Best-practice and case studies 

•	 Diversity in the workforce

•	 Co-leadership and job sharing  

In partnership with Flexible Teacher Talent and Flexible 
Working Ambassador Multi-Academy Trusts and Schools 
(FWAMS), we will deliver a programme to increase the 
awareness of the types of flexible working and provide 
information, advice and guidance to implement flexible 
working successfully.

For more information, to register for a  
free webinar and access free resources,  
visit www.flexibleworkingineducation.co.uk
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